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From: Tyler Boyes
To: City of Madison Police and Fire Commission
Subject: PD Chief Input
Date: Tuesday, August 26, 2025 10:27:04 PM

You don't often get email from tboyes1987@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

Good evening,

I wanted to express my input regarding the selection of the future MPD chief.

I feel John Patterson is the best option. I had the opportunity to have his influence on me
personally when I was younger. That was nearly 20 years ago.

For me, the ongoing commitment Officer Patterson has shown to our city, the unknown impact
to our citizens and their children, and the great job he has done as active chief should be
considered and should make him outshine the other candidates. 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

Tyler Boyes

mailto:tboyes1987@gmail.com
mailto:pfc@cityofmadison.com
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification

